



Deutscher Bundestag Der Präsident

Berlin, 6. Juli 2010

Dr. Wolfgang Schäuble, MdB Platz der Republik 1 11011 Berlin Telefon: +49 30 227-72901 Fax: +49 30 227-70945 praesident@bundestag.de Dear Madam Speaker, dear Mr Speaker,

On behalf of the German Bundestag, I am pleased to invite Members of your Parliament to the Interparliamentary Conference for the Common Foreign and Security Policy and the Common Security and Defence Policy (IPC CFSP/CSDP), which will take place as a video conference on 4 September 2020.

I would very much have liked to have been able to host this conference in Berlin and to welcome the delegates to the Reichstag Building. However, in light of the COVID-19 pandemic, the German Bundestag has taken the decision to hold all international conferences via video until the end of September.

Your delegates can find further details in the enclosed invitation from the Head of the German delegation to the IPC CFSP/CSDP, Mr Dietmar Nietan.

Respectfully yours,

